
Website: Education.Delaware.gov The red arrow below, to the left, will show you which links to click through to take you to the Critical Need 
Reimbursement Program.

The Critical Need Reimbursement Program is handled through DHEO and not 
through the Indian River School District.  If you have any questions please contact 
DHEO directly.  Do not submit any forms or reimbursement to the Indian River 
School District.










